

May 8, 2023



Dear Resident,

As part of our continuing effort to provide a safe, reliable natural gas service, New Jersey Natural Gas (NJNG) has contracted with Kiely Construction to upgrade our services in your area. Construction is scheduled to begin within the next few weeks.

Please note: If you are an NJNG customer, this work will require an interruption to your natural gas service, so we are notifying you in advance. We will do everything possible to minimize the inconvenience as we work to complete this important upgrade.

NJNG and/or Kiely Construction crews will make every effort to contact you to schedule your service work. If you are not home, and it is necessary for us to interrupt your natural gas service, please call us when you return home at 800-221-0051 (and when prompted, say "reconnect"). We will work as quickly as possible to relight your natural gas appliances. During the winter heating months, we will not interrupt service without prior notification and communication to our customers.

Please be advised that J.F. Kiely Construction Co. will begin work in your area starting on or about Monday, May 8th, 2023, and continuing for multiple weeks.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions regarding this project.

THOMAS TWUM SUPERVISOR

J.F. KIELY CONSTRUCTION CO. 700 McClellan Street Long Branch, NJ 07740 Tel 732- 222-4400 Ext. 356 ttwum@kielybuilds.com

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. We appreciate your business and look forward to many years of continued service.

Sincerely,

New Jersey Natural Gas

If you are an NJNG customer, please look for our customer satisfaction survey which may be sent to you in the future. Your feedback is greatly appreciated.